
The North Dakota Public Service Commission approved our request 
to update our Generation Cost Recovery Rider (GCRR) Rate. This rate 
recovers costs for constructing Astoria Station, our simple-cycle  
natural gas combustion turbine. The GCRR also includes a credit for the  
May 2021 retirement of our coal-fired Hoot Lake Plant. The approved  
rate is 2.026 percent of your base bill, and we’ll include it as part of  
the Generation Rider line beginning July 1, 2023.

The following table shows the approved rate and the incremental impact 
to a typical customer’s bill. 

Average kWh’s 
per month

Approved
rate

Monthly incremental 
impact

Residential 1,000 kWh 2.026% -$0.74

Large General Service 400,000 kWh 
& 1,000 kW 2.026% -$184.92

For more information 
contact Customer Service 

at 800-257-4044
or visit otpco.com.
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